
 

Important 
Reminders:  

C ha r a c t e r  C o un t s  

Re s p e c t/ Y e l lo w  

1 / 7 :   

P a r e n t  M e e t i ng  
8 : 4 5 a  A r t  R o o m  

1 /1 0 :   

S OT M  Br e a k f a s t  
8 : 0 0 a  M P R  

1 /1 3 -1 7 :   

M i d - T r i m e s t e r  
C o n f e r e nc e s  

1 /1 5 :  

$ 1  D r e s s  D o w n  

1 /1 7 :   

Sk a t e  P a r t y  5 : 0 0 -
7 : 3 0 p m  

1 / 2 0 :   

N o  Sc ho o l  M L K  
D a y  

1 / 2 9 :  

N o  Sc ho o l  T e a c h e r  
I n - S e r v i c e  

1 / 3 1 :   

10 0 t h  D a y  
C e l e b r a t i o n  

 Narwhal News 
New World Educational Center 

5818 N. 7th St., Phoenix AZ 85014 
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    Find us on:  

Dear Families,  
 

We are very grateful to have wonderful teachers, alongside wonderful families 
this school year.  We have noticed that families are working well with the teachers and 
the students continue to progress well.  Galileo Testing starts February 10th through 
February 14th, and we are looking forward to the results because it will give us a better 
picture of how our students are progressing.  AzMERIT testing starts in April so we 
have a few months to prepare! 

As you all know the State of Arizona has every public school administer a test 
called AzMERIT.  We are asking that all families help their children prepare for this 
test. The grades that will take this test are 3rd through 8th grade. There are various 
things you can do to help your children. Here are some ideas:  
 
·  Assure that all homework is done neatly and accurately  

·  Encourage your child to attend tutoring after school  

·  Volunteer at the school by assisting teachers  

·  Volunteer your time to help tutor other students  

·  Visit our school website and use the links provided for additional assistance  

·  Have your child read everyday  

·  Have your child memorize their math facts (addition, subtraction, multiplication, 
 etc.)  

·  Look for videos on how to solve problems and walk your child through the problem.  
 
 As you can see, your contribution can be small or large and you can help us find 
success academically. Please see your child’s teacher for more ideas on how you can 
help or if you can help in the classroom.  
 

Sincerely, 

~Jesus Armenta 

Principal 

jarmenta@nweccharter.com 

 

Principal’s Corner: 

 

Upcoming 
Events:  

C h a r a c t e r  C o u n t s  
R e s p o n s i b i l i t y / G r e e n  

2 / 4 :   

P a r e n t  M e e t i ng  
8 : 4 5 a  A r t  r o o m  

2 / 7 :   

- S t ud e n t  o f  t he  
M o nt h  Br e a k f a s t  
8 : 0 0 a  M P R  

2/1 0 -2 /1 4:   
G a l i l e o  T e s t i n g  

2 / 1 7 :   

N o  Sc ho o l  

2 / 1 9 :   

$ 1  D r e s s  D o w n  

2 / 2 4 -2 / 2 8 :   

- Bo o k  F a i r  

- P a r e n t / T e a c h e r  
C o n f e r e nc e  

2 / 2 6 :   

H o no r s  A s s e m b l y  

2 / 2 8 :  

C ha r a c t e r  C o u nt s -
R e s p o ns i b i l i t y /
W e a r  G r e e n  
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NWEC Business Partners: 

Our parents have always been wonderful in 
making sure that the classroom teachers get what 
is needed to teach their child.  Please make sure to 
ask them if you haven’t already done so.  The 
following are items that are always needed 
throughout the year: Hand sanitizer, pencils, white 
board markers, lined paper, spiral notebooks, 
healthy snacks, candies and toys for their treasure 
box, and much more.  We thank you in advance for 
all your donations! 
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Fundraising is very important to our school and thanks to the support we get from our families, 
they are successful.  Below are some fundraising events that will start this month.  Please see 
Camille Campista, our Parent-Volunteer Coordinator, for more information. 

Change for CHANGE:  Ever  Tr im ester  change (coins or  bills) w ill be collected to determ ine 
which class raises the most for a pizza or ice cream party. 

Box Tops:  Our  school is rew arded m oney depending how  m any Box Tops are collected.  If 
you have any please give them to the classroom teacher. 

Fry’s Community Rewards:  Please sign up if you have a Fry’s Rewards card and depending how 
much you spend, Fry’s will donate money to our school.   

School Events:  Please attend the school events that help raise m oney for  our  school.  For  
example, when we have a Skate Night.  The more people you invite the more success we will have with 
the event. 

  Classroom Items 

Fundraising Begins! 

 Enrollment applications will be accepted start-
ing March 16th.  We have two types of enrollment pro-
cesses.  One enrollment deadline is for families that 
are CURRENTLY enrolled to our school.  Currently en-
rolled families get priority for the following school 
year.  The applications will be accepted from March 
16th – March 20th.  Please make sure to turn them in as 
soon as possible. 

 The enrollment for NEW families for the up-
coming 2020-2021 school year may start enrolling 
their child on March 23rd.  It is a first come, first serve 
basis.  If a current family waits after March 23rd you 
run the risk of new students taking your child’s spot at 
New World.  We encourage all families to enroll as 
soon as they can.  If you know of any new families that 
are interested please have them set up a time to visit 
our school any time before March 23rd. 

 Kindergarten enrollment for the upcoming 
school year will start March 23rd until all spots are 
filled.  Students must be 5 years old before September 
1st, 2020 to attend our school.  Sometime in May 2020, 
we will have Kinder Roundup to get all testing done 
with the teacher. 

Enrollment for 
NEXT School Year 

Reminders 
 Parents, please make sure to update any contact information with the office.  This is information is 
used for various reasons, but especially in emergency situations we want to make sure we have ways of get-
ting a hold of you.  Also, please encourage other parents to bring their children to our school.  We are still 
enrolling students in grades K-5th grade.  If y ou  know  of a ny one tha t ma y  be interested 
please have them come and visit, they will fall in love with our school as soon as they are here!  Thank you 
for your support. 

 Traffic at School 
 Every school deals with this same issue and 
our main concern at our school is SAFETY.  Par-
ents, the reason we ask you to pick up your stu-
dents from their class is due to safety.  We have 
staff directing traffic to help with safety but there is 
still a risk.  We ask that you be patient when driv-
ing and follow the instructions of the staff.  As a 
courtesy please make a right (going south) on 7th 
street to allow traffic to flow better.  If we all do our 
part we can help keep our students safe.  We are 
proud to say that our traffic clears in 10-15 minutes 
which is much faster than most school dismissals.  
Thank you! 


